
 

 

 
         24 January 2012 
 
 
Dear Requester, 
 
 We received your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request, dated  
 
20 January 2012 on 23 January 2012.  We will provide you our release determination by           
 
21 February 2012.  Please contact Della Macias at (703) 693-2579 if you have any questions 
 
 and reference case #2012-01620-F. 
 
 
     
     Headquarters Air Force FOIA Office  
 
     HAF/IMIO 
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